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Comments: I oppose the planned Buffalo Springs restoration project in the Hoosier National Forest. It definitely

will have an effect on the water quality of the area. The project will also cause erosion and soil degradation. Any

project of this scope will have definite negative effects on our public lands and the health of our ecosystem which

affects many Hoosiers.

 

 

 

Please reconsider and do not follow the plan laid out by the Forest Service. Indiana does not even have a policy

in place for old growth forest like surrounding states. Buffalo Springs is public land that should be taken care of

for future generations. 

 

 

 

Sincerely concerned, 

 

Cathy Caldie


